
Dear Commissioners, 
On behalf of Kitsap County residents, I request the Washington Utilities and  
Transportation Commission grant application B07273 from Aqua Express.  
 
There is no mystery that we need water transportation for economic and  
quality of life in Kitsap County.   
 
Sincerely, 
Holly James 


